

Our reference: RFI8680295

Enquiries to: foi.csf@camden.gov.uk



Children, Schools and Families Directorate London Borough of Camden Crowndale Centre 218 Eversholt Street London NW1 1BD

Tel 020 7974 2850 foi.csf@camden.gov.uk

Dear Mr Brady

Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 - Children, Schools and Families

Your request for information, received on 16th July 2013, has now been considered.

You requested the following:-

Can you please supply me with an electric copy of the procedures to be undertaken when a looked after child leaves the care system, can you also tell me when exit interviews for looked after children were first undertaken I can offers a little assistance with this question in that I know it started before 1990, but if you are able to supply the precise year that would be helpful

Please see attached PDF's entitled '16 plus policy part 1 eligibility' and services' and 'leaving care financial support' these documents contain the information about the current procedures in place for when a young person leaves care. However, in respect of the second part of your request we are unable to provide the requested information regarding exit interviews as it is not information we hold in our system.

We trust that our response is useful to you.

If you are unhappy with any aspect of the way in that your request has been processed then you have the right to issue a complaint. If you wish to issue a complaint, please set out in writing your grounds of appeal (within 2 months of this correspondence) and send it to: Access to Information Team, Legal Services, Camden Town Hall, Judd Street, London, WC1H 9LP and your complaint will be administered through our Internal Review procedure. You can also email your appeal to foireviews@camden.gov.uk

If you are still not satisfied following the Internal Review, you have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner's Office. They can be contacted at: Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF Telephone: 01625 545 700 www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

Tanya Bryant Information Assistant

E-mail: foi.csf@camden.gov.uk

Phone: 020 7974 2850



Interim Director Helen McMullen